
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…28.11.22 
Maths 

This week we will be continuing our learning about subtraction. We will be recapping all 

vocabulary and thinking about subtracting using a number line. We will then discuss 

subtraction as finding the difference. 

 

English  
This week in English we have really enjoyed writing the beginning and middle of our stories. 

Next week will be innovating the ending of ‘Lost in the toy Museum.’ 

 

Phonics  
Next week we will be thinking about the GPC’s: 

 ee, ea, e, u-e, u, ue, ay,a a-e, ie i-e, o, o-e, or, ur, ew, aw, and th. 

We will also be looking at the tricky words: could, would, should, our, house, mouse, water and 

want 

Topic  
History – In History we will be thinking about how technology has developed within ours 

homes. 

 

Music - In Music we will be learning the sings for Christmas production. 

 

Science - In Science we will be continuing our learning on materials and thinking about 

properties and their features. 

 

RE – We will be thinking about the Christmas story and it is important within the Christian 

faith. 

 

PE – Please be aware that as we draw closer to our Christmas production we will be rehearsing 

our play and this may impact our PE lessons. Please still send your child in wearing their PE kit 

on their PE days. 

We will be continuing our topics Ball Skills and Fundamentals.  

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Homework: 

Please revise Week 3 Phonics and practice the songs attached. 

 



 

Reading: 

We have noticed that our Boom Reader percentages have dropped since the children 

were in Reception. Please make sure that you remember to record every time your 

child read on the app. Reading at home really benefits your child, please remember 

part of the children’s homework is reading four times a week. 

 

If anyone would like any support in using the app please visit Hedgehogs classroom 

after school on Wednesday 23rd from 3:00pm to 3:15pm. 

 

Additional Reminders 

 

Boom Read Drop in – Monday 28th 3:00pm in each classroom 

 

Year 1 Christmas Production: 

Tuesday 13th December 9:15 and Wednesday 14th December 10:15. Please book your 

tickets via the Parent mail form by 28th November 11:00 am 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 7th December. Children can wear their Christmas jumper if they 

wish. 

 

Christmas Production Costume Request 

 

To support us in producing our Christmas play we are asking for your help in providing  

the following costumes for the children. 

 

Badgers will be performing as Wise men. They will need black trousers/ leggings and a 

‘plain jewel coloured’ top e.g. yellow, red, and purple.  If possible a plain coloured cloak. 

 

Hedgehogs will be need an all-black outfit. We will be adding stars so please be aware 

that these will be attached at school. If you are able to support with this at home 

please do. 

 

Squirrels will be performing as Shepherds. They will need black leggings/trousers, a 

white, cream or brown t- shirt and a Tea towel for their head dress. 

 

Please ensure all costumes are named and sent into school in a named carrier bag by 

Monday 5th. 

 

If you need any help with anything at all please let your class teacher know. Many 

thanks for your help. 

 
 



 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 


